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. March 21, 1986

c. :

U
:o

U. S. Nuclear Regula'ory Commission @t

ATTN: Mr. Kenneth P. Barr, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards Branch a

Region II
_

N
101 Marietta Street, N.-W., Suite 2900, ''

Atlanta, Georgia 30323 i
RE: NRC Report No. 70-1151/86-02

Dear Sir:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 13, 1986
referring to the routine safeguards inspection by your Mr. E. L. Clay
on January 27-31, 1986.

Sincerely,

WESTINGHOUSE ELECTRIC CORPORATION

.

C. F. Sanders, Manager
Nuclear Materials Management
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